
October 29, 2017 

             30th  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   

MASSES FOR THE WEEK  
Tuesday 31st                  

6pm + David Fontana – Lollie Brunetta 
Wednesday 1st  

9am Intentions of Dolly Roach – The Family 
Thursday 2nd                 at Rainycrest 

10am + Carl Schaum – Margrit 
6pm - CWL Memorial Mass @ St. Mary’s 

Friday 3rd                         

9am Intentions of The Catholic Women’s League 

Saturday 4th                         

5pm + Claude DeBenedet – Myron & Paulette 
Romaniuk 
Sunday 5th                  (9am at Our Lady of Lourdes) 

9am + Archie McPherson – Shermalynn Riggs 
11am + Margaret Lambert – Linda Kaczmar & Family 

 

October 29, 2017 

30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

1st reading: (Exodus 22.21-27) 

2nd reading: (Thessalonians 1.1-5c-10) 

Gospel: (Matthew 22.34-40) 
 

In your prayers, please remember those 
who are sick: Eva Mattson, Arlene Steinke, 
Ewan MacKintosh, Rosalie Cousineau, Shirley 
Fraser, Nick Mutz, Kari Urquart, Ernie 

McColeman, Queenie Leschinski, Maurice DeGagné, 
Nicole LePine, Larry Mattson, Dianne Pattison, Noella 
& Rick Hamilton, Father Michael Mitchell, David 
Whalen, Isabella Keuler, Ismael Albao, Margrit 
Schaum, Marie Bock, Chris Lowe 
 

Offertory Collection for St. Mary’s 
Weekend Of  

October 22nd - $5246.11 
 

Counting Teams 
October 30th - Linda 

 

 

St. Mary’s Memorial mass & reception will 

be on November 4th at 5pm.  At this special 

mass we will remember our deceased 

brothers and sisters who passed away 

between November 2016 and October 2017. 
 
 

Annual Bishop’s Ministry Campaign 
St. Mary’s Parish Goal:  $25,000.00 
Donations received:  $5350.00 
Remaining: $19650.00 
Please help us reach our goal.  Funds must be at 

the Chancery Office before Dec. 31, 2017 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES 

PARISH NEWS 

                                 In your prayers, please   

                          remember those who are sick: 
Jan Adams, Linda Anderson, Greg Perreault, Doug Cross, 
George Supinski, Curtis Jourdain, Florence Lampi, Jan 
Glueheisen,  Phyllis Johnson (Bruyere), Ron Mainville, 
Kayla Bruyere, Father Milton McWatch, Desiree Alfred, 
Brian McPherson 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Offertory Collection for Our Lady of Lourdes 
Weekend of 

              October 22th  - $ 519.62 
 

Our Lady of Lourdes Memorial 

mass & reception will be on 

November 5th at 9am.  At this 

special mass we will remember 

our deceased brothers and sisters who passed away 

between November 2016 and October 2017. 
 

Annual Bishop’s Ministry Campaign 
OLOL Parish Goal:  $4,000.00 
Donations received:  $1,200.00 
Remaining: $2.800.00 
Please help us reach our goal.  Funds must be at 

the Chancery Office before Dec. 31, 2017 
 

Congratulations to Diane Mainville who 
was the winner of 50/50 draw at Our Lady 
of Lourdes CWL Fall Tea & Bazaar.  
Diane won $500.00!!!! 
 
 

What’s going on?!  
November 2 – CWL Memorial Mass & gathering – 6:00pm 
         – EDGE Night – St. Francis – 6:30 – 8:30pm 
November 4 – St. Mary’s Memorial Mass & Reception -  
                        5pm 
November 5 – OLOL Memorial Mass & Reception - 9am 
November 7 – K.C. Memorial Mass & Dinner - 6:30pm 
November 9 – EDGE Night – 6:30 – 8:30pm 
November 11 – Youth Mass & Life Teen 
 

Congratulations to Kelly Forbes on her 
appointment to the position of Principal of St. 
Michael’s School.  Mrs. Forbes brings 14 years 
of educational experience and knowledge to 

The Northwest Catholic District School Board.  Throughout 
her career, Kelly has thrived to make all student’s 
educational experience a positive one. 
 

The NEW 2017-
2018 Sunday 
Missals are here! 

                    They are $5.00 



EDGEEDGEEDGEEDGE:  Youth groups for grades 6-9 

The kids enjoyed the Halloween themed night 

and games.  They did a great job on the 

pumpkin carving!  Our next EDGE night will be 

November 2nd at St. Francis School.  Don’t forget your 

waiver! 
 

LIFE TEEN Youth groups for grades 9-12 
Our next Life Teen is November11th and will be at 
the McKinnon’s residence.  All Life Teeners and 
drivers must sign waivers.  Please remember to 

bring them for the Life Night or you will not be able to go.  Waivers 
will be sent out by email, however, if you still require one, please 
pick one up at the Parish Office.  Hope to see you there!! 

 

The Youth Groups raised approximately $1000 

from their Spaghetti Dinner.  Thanks to all 

parishioners for your generous support, 
donations and help during this dinner.  A 

special thanks to the McKinnon family for 

donating the meat for the sauce and to 
Safeway for donating the fresh buns and romaine lettuce!  

That was a HUGE savings!!! 
 

Life Teen Lunches:  Life Teen lunches begin next week, 
November 1st at the Northwest Catholic District School 

Board office at 675 Flinders Ave. (next to St. Francis 
school) at 11:40am.  You must be a registered member of 

Life Teen. 
 

Discovery Camp Lost & Found 

If you are missing anything from camp, this is your last 
chance to stop by the Parish Office to look for it!!  If these 
items are not picked up by the end of October, they will be 
donated. 

CWL Christmas Tea & Bazaar 

The annual CWL tea and bazaar is fast approaching on 
November 19! The convenors are Mitzi Armstrong - 275-
9905 and Evelyn Rawn - 276-8507and Kim LePine - 275-
7832.  The sub-convenors are in place and will be 
contacting you for your help.  Please contact us if you have 
anything to offer. We look forward to another fun and 
successful tea and bazaar.  (There will be sticky buns for 
sale!) 

Get your 50/50 tickets before they sell out! 

(Please remember to turn in your sold tickets the week 

of October 30th.) 

Calling all bakers!  

We don’t want to bother you with phone 
calls, but we need your donations for the 
CWL Bazaar Bake Table. Please accept this 
as your invitation to contribute cakes, 
cookies, bars, tarts, breads and pies. We are 
always happy to receive pickles, jams, relishes, perogies 
and cabbage rolls. All donations are most welcome. Please 
pass this information along to friends and family.  
Donations may be dropped off in the church basement on 
the afternoon of November 18th and before/after mass on 
November 18th and 19th.  Call Shari at 274-7410 or Jenny at 
274-9264 with questions.   Thank you! 

Food for Your Journey – Rash Judgement 
Bishop Potter of New York was sailing for 

Europe.  As he went aboard the large ocean liner, he 
found that another passenger was to share the cabin with 
him.  After looking over his quarters, he went back to the 
purser’s desk and asked if he could leave his gold watch 
and other valuables in the ship’s safe.  He explained that 
ordinarily he never did this sort of thing but he had been 
to his cabin and had met the man who would occupy the 
other bed, and judging from his appearance, he was afraid 
that he might not be a very trustworthy person. 

The purser accepted the responsibility of caring 
for the valuables and remarked, “It’s all right, Bishop.  I’ll 
be very glad to take care of them for you.  The other man 

has just been here and deposited all his valuables for the 
same reason.” 
 

A Smile for Your Journey – Donations Accepted 
When church secretary Ms. Daisy answered the 

ringing phone, a man’s voice asked, “Can I speak to the 
head hog at the trough?”  The secretary thought she heard 
what he said, but asked, “I’m sorry, who?”  The caller 
repeated, “Can I speak to the head hog at the trough?” 

Daisy thought a moment and then answered, “If 
you mean the preacher, then you may refer to him as 
‘Pastor’ or ‘Brother’, but I’d prefer that you not refer to 
him as the ‘head hog at the trough’!” 

To this, the man replied, “Well, I was wanting to 
give one hundred thousand dollars to the building fund.” 

Quick as a wink, Daisy responded, “Hang on, sir, I 
believe I just heard his ‘oink’.” 
 

Homemade Salsa - Medium/Hot   
125ml - $3.00      All proceeds go to 
250ml - $5.00      St. Mary’s Youth 
500ml - $8.00      Group activities. 
Salsa is available at the Parish Office. 

                                      Thank you for your support! 
 

GARAGE SALE:  The Youth Group is having their last 

garage sale for the season.  Date still has to be 

determined.  If you have items to donate, call Kenny 

Desjardins at 276-4079.  Thank you for your support. 
 

All are welcome to attend the CWL 
memorial mass for deceased members on 
Thursday, Nov. 2 at 6pm followed by a 
gathering in the church hall. May we have 
the time, patience, love and desire to 

remember those League members who have "gone 
before us marked with the sign of faith." 
 

The Knights of Columbus are selling 50/50 

tickets.  They are available from K.C. 

members and the Parish office.  The draw 

is to be held December 5, 2017.    

 


